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SHABBAT TIMES
Friday, September 8
Plag Mincha/Kabbalat Shabbat: 5:45 p.m.
Earliest Candles: 5:58 p.m.
Latest Candles: 6:59 p.m.
Zman Mincha/Kabbalat Shabbat: 
   7:05 p.m. 
 
Shabbat, September 9
Hashkama Minyan: 7:30 a.m. 
Nach shiur: 8:20 a.m. 
Main Minyan: 8:45 a.m.
Youth Minyan: 9:15 a.m. 
Sof Zman Kriat Shema: 9:41 a.m.
Early Mincha: 1:45 p.m.
Sisterhood Seudah Shlishit: 5:00 p.m., at  
   the Rothwachs home, 288 Schley Place.
Daf Yomi: 5:40 p.m. 
Women’s Learning: 5:40 p.m., in the shul  
   Social Hall, Shmuel Aleph, chapters 10  
   and 11, led by Rivka Herzfeld 
Meir Hirsch’s shiur: 5:50 p.m.
4th/5th Grade Boys Mishnah Group: 
   6:20 p.m. in the Book Room.
Mincha: 6:50 p.m., followed by Rabbi  
   Rothwachs’ shiur, “Rise to the Occasion:  
   Standing for Those Engaged in Mitzvot”
Maariv: 7:59 p.m.
Havdalah: 8:08 p.m. 

Earliest Candles on Friday, September 15:  
   5:48 p.m.
Latest Candles on Friday, September 15:  
   6:47 p.m.

CONDOLENCES TO

• Mitchell First, on the passing of his beloved father, Harry First. Mitchell will sit shiva at his home, 21  
   Canterbury Court, through Monday morning, September 11. Minyanim will be held as follows:
   • Friday: Mincha at 4:00 p.m.
   • Sunday: Shacharit at 8:00 a.m.; Mincha/Maariv at 6:45 p.m.
   • Monday: Shacharit at 5:35 a.m.
• Feige & Abe Leidner, on the passing of their beloved grandson, Refael Amichai Bernstein, son of  
   Adina & Elliot Bernstein. Shiva will be observed through this Friday, September 8, at the Bernstein  
   home, 1118 Sussex Road.  A Mincha Minyan will be held at 3:30 p.m. on Friday, September 8. 

This week’s announcements are sponsored by Lamdeinu.
For information on their schedule of classes, see page 4 and go to lamdeinu.org.   

Study in depth; be inspired!

SCHEDULE FOR THE WEEK OF SEPTEMBER 10
Sun Mon Tues Wed Thu Fri

10 11 12 13 14 15

Earliest Tallit 5:32 5:33 5:34 5:35 5:36 5:37

Shacharit 6:30 MS
7:15 MS
8:00 MS
8:45 MS

5:40 SH
6:20 BM
7:10 BM
8:00 BM

5:55 SH
6:30 BM
7:15 BM
8:00 BM

5:55 SH
6:30 BM
7:15 BM
8:00 BM

5:40 SH
6:20 BM
7:10 BM
8:00 BM

5:55 SH
6:30 BM
7:15 BM
8:00 BM

Mincha 1:45 MS

Mincha/
Maariv

6:50 MS 6:50 BM 6:50 BM 6:50 BM 6:50 BM 5:35 BM
6:50 MS

Maariv 9:30 BM 9:30 BM 9:30 BM 9:30 BM 9:30 BM

KEY: MS = Main Shul  BM = Beit Midrash  SH = Social Hall

MAZAL TOV TO

• Rachel & Yitzchok Furst, on the birth of their granddaughter Leora Shira, born to their children Ahuva  
   & Roman Tsibulevskiy of East Brunswick. 
• Estelle Harris, on the birth of a great-granddaughter, born to her grandchildren Odem & Refael 
   Weinstein of Yad Binyamin, Israel. Mazal Tov also to grandparents Mayrav & Avraham Harris of  
   Ma’alei Chever and Rivka & Shlomo Weinstein of Chashmonayim, and to great-grandparents Ellen &  
   Harvey Gralla of Brooklyn and Jerusalem.
• Abbe & Yossi Rosner, on the birth of a granddaughter, born to their children Jessica & Michael 
   Rosner of Teaneck. 
• Yedida & Rabbi Moshe (Jordan) Yasgur, on the upcoming marriage of their daughter Gila Yasgur to  
   Yehuda Goldberg of Ramot, Israel. 

MEN’S CLUB KIDDUSH

This week’s Men’s Club Kiddush following the Main Minyan is sponsored by:  
L’Chaim Sponsors:
• Hilary & Shlomo Margelovich, in honor of Shlomo’s 60th birthday, “Halfway to me’ah ve-esrim.” 
Mezonot sponsors:
• Marcy & Jeff Manas, in memory of Jeff’s mother, Necha bat Yitzchak Ze’ev

September birthday sponsors: Dovid Levy, Jack Rosenbaum (on his upcoming “half-birthday”), Mo-b 
Singer, and Yacha Singer. Like a big bash to celebrate your birthday? Celebrate with the people you 
see on a weekly basis by joining in the Men’s Club Monthly Birthday Kiddushim. Additional dates 
are October 28, November 11, and December 16.  It’s only $36 to add your name to the list of those 
celebrating during the month; you also can become a sponsor for $54 or $100. Just go to www.
bethaaron.org/kiddush. For questions, contact Ari Gononsky at kiddush@bethaaron.org.

If you are celebrating a simcha, commemorating a yahrtzeit, or simply want to say “thank you,” 
consider sponsoring an upcoming Kiddush. To become a sponsor, go to www.bethaaron.org/kiddush. 
For questions, contact Ari Gononsky at kiddush@bethaaron.org.

September 
calendar

THIS WEEK’S PARSHA QUESTIONS
Printed copies are available in the lobby.

On Shabbat,
the shul elevator will operate 
in Shabbat mode as follows: 

Friday:
6:00-8:30 p.m.

Shabbat:
8:15 a.m.-12:30 p.m.; 1:30-2:30 p.m.; 

5:00-8:00 p.m.

Is the Eruv Up?  Call the Eruv Hotline 
before Shabbat: 201-530-0222

Contact Beth Aaron at
office@bethaaron.org

https://images.shulcloud.com/193/uploads/Calendars/5777/September2017.pdf


SHUL ANNOUNCEMENTS

The Sisterhood will hold the last in its series of summer Potluck 
Seudah Shlishit events this Shabbat, September 9, at 5:00 p.m., at 
the Rothwachs home, 288 Schley Place.  To sign up, go to
www.perfectpotluck.com/meals.php?t=PTVL4740&v=26f5bb38bd
or visit PerfectPotluck.com and locate the schedule by coordinator
last name (Weisinger) and password (sisterhood). Please let L’via
Weisinger know if you are coming but NOT bringing food (that’s
OK!) so there is an accurate count of how many people to expect in
addition to those who sign up online on the Potluck website. Please
pay attention to which items women have indicated they will be
bringing so that repeat dishes are minimized and there is less waste.
This is an event for women only, so please make other arrangements
for children. For questions, to RSVP, or if you have trouble signing up,
please contact lweisinger18@gmail.com.

This Sunday, September 10, at 8:00 p.m., on the lower level of the 
shul, there will be a Board Meeting. All are welcome to attend. 
Please note that portions of the meeting will be closed.

There will be a pre-Selichot kumsitz in the shul, beginning at 9:30 
p.m., on Motzaei Shabbat, September 16. The program of music, 
singing, and divrei Torah will feature Rabbi Larry Rothwachs; Meir 
Kreitman, guitarist for “Kol Mevakesh” and former director of 
“Berman Beats” a cappella; and Ari Mandelstam of “Y-Studs A 
Cappella.” 

Rabbi Yosef Lasdun will check tefillin and mezuzot on Monday, 
September 18, and Tuesday, September 19. There will be a box in 
the shul lobby where tefillin and mezuzot can be left, and another 
box where Rabbi Lasdun will place those items that he has checked. 
Every effort will be made to provide same-day service. The cost is 
$85 for a full examination of tefillin, $20 for an external examination, 
and $10 per mezuzah (checks should be made out to Congregation 
Beth Aaron). Please note new tefillin and mezuzot also will be 
available for purchase.

Rabbi Baruch Simon, Rosh Yeshiva at RIETS, will give a special Yamim 
Noraim shiur on Monday, September 25, at 8:15 p.m., in the shul. All 
are invited and encouraged to attend. Sponsorships for $50 and up 
are available. Thank you to our sponsors Rani & Paul Lustiger; Susan 
& Lenny Presby, in honor of their anniversary; and Phyllis & Sandy 
Zlotnick. To add your name to the list of sponsors, please contact 
Paul Lustiger, plustiger@gmail.com.

The Sisterhood Book Club will meet after the Yamim Tovim to 
discuss Modern Girls by Jennifer S. Brown.  Details will be provided 
when available. For more information, please contact Diane Fogel, 
difogel@aol.com. 

Members are needed to act at “greeters” every Shabbat and Chag 
morning to welcome members and guests davening at our various 
minyanim and to increase the level of security awareness.  The 
greeters will be trained in what to ask unfamiliar people and to 
notice suspicious activity.  The more volunteers we have, the less 
time required for a shift. Volunteers will work in pairs. We are trying 
to keep the shul an open and friendly kehillah while raising the 
level of awareness in the congregation. To volunteer, please contact 
security@bethaaron.org. 

WEEKLY SHIURIM 

• Daf Yomi: For Daf Yomi shiurim and resources in Teaneck, go to 
   www.teaneckshuls.org/daf/. 
• Daf Yomi shiur: Monday-Thursday evenings, at 9:45 p.m.
• Daf ha-Shavua: Mondays, Tuesday, and Thursdays at 8:55 p.m.   
   Sunday morning chazara shiur at 7:55 a.m. on the previous week’s  
   daf. Shiurim will be given by Rabbi Larry Rothwachs, Rabbi Yair  
   Hindin, and David Schnaidman.
• Tanya shiur by Rabbi Moshe Rosenberg: Tuesdays at 9:00 p.m. 
• Rabbi Rothwachs’ Sanhedrin shiur: Wednesdays at 8:30 p.m. 
• Morning Mishna Chabura: Tuesday, Wednesday, Friday: 7:00 a.m.;  
   Monday, Thursday: 6:55 a.m.

HIGH HOLIDAY SEATING
Even though we can no longer hold seats for their “prior year” 
occupants, please be sure to submit your requests for High 
Holiday seats, with payment in full, as soon as possible. No shul 
member will be turned away due to a lack of funds.

For details and to request seats, go to www.bethaaron.org/seats. 
Please note that you must sign into your account or you will be 
charged non-member prices. For those wishing to pay by check, 
please mail your completed reservation form, along with any 
necessary payments, to the shul.

ORDERING YOUR LULAV AND ETROG
Orders for Arba’ah Minim can be placed online at https://www.
bethaaron.org/event/lulav5778. The cost is $61.00 for a highest 
quality set, and $51.00 for a good quality set.  You must be logged 
in to order. If you cannot order online, please complete the form 
in the lobby and return it to the shul office with full payment. 
All orders must be received no later than Noon, Wednesday, 
September 20. 

Pickup of the sets will take place at the shul on Tuesday, October 
3, at 7:45 p.m. Home delivery is available for $2 per set. If you 
have any questions, contact Rich Feldman, lulav@bethaaron.org, 
201-738-7966.

She’arit ha-Plate volunteers
She’arit ha-Plate needs volunteers. She’arit ha-Plate of Bergen 
County is looking for volunteers to pick up food donations in the 
Teaneck area and bring them to our local site, as well as packers 
at the local site. We welcome all volunteers, but especially need 
volunteers who are available during the daytime on weekdays for 
pickup. Packing is done in the morning Sunday through Friday. 
If you can help with pickups, contact She’arit ha-Plate Pick-Up 
Coordinator Daniel Chazin, 201-835-5338, DChazin@aol.com. To 
help with packing, contact Susan Fisch, shp.packers@gmail.com.

PARNAS HAYOM

Dedicate a day of learning at Beth Aaron on the occasion of a 
yahrtzeit, in the zechut of a refuah shelaima, or in honor of a 
simcha, a birthday or any other occasion. Each week’s dedications 
are prominently displayed in the shul lobby and sent out to the 
membership via email. For more information, or to sign up, please 
go to www.bethaaron.org/parnashayom.

LOST AND FOUND

• Small plastic compass 
• Reading glasses 
To claim these items, contact the office, office@bethaaron.org, 201-
836-6210. 

A NEW YEAR: A TIME TO RENT A LOCKER
Rent a locker and go hands-free on your way to davening or 
learning! The annual rental fee is $100 per shul fiscal year.  To rent 
a locker, please contact the shul office, office@bethaaron.org. 
Feel free to contact Isaac Hagler, isaachagler@gmail.com, with 
any further questions. 
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COMMUNITY ANNOUNCEMENTS 

CareOne needs volunteers for a minyan. On Friday evening, Mincha 
will be at 7:00 p.m. On Shabbat, Shacharit will be at 9:00 a.m., 
Mincha at 7:00 p.m., and Maariv at 7:58 p.m.  

Please help impoverished families of IDF-Hesder, Gush Katif, victims 
of terror, and many more for Rosh Hashanah, Yom Kippur, and 
Sukkot.  Donate now to Keren HaTzadik/Rabbi Aryeh Levin Fund at 
hatzadik.org or contact Rabbi Yasgur, 201-637-6091.

This Sunday, September 10, from 3:30 to 5:00 p.m., at the Band Shell 
in Votee Park, Pack 613 and Troop 226, Bergen County’s Shomer 
Shabbat Cub Scout Pack and Boy Scout Troop, will hold their 
annual Bridging Ceremony and Open House. There will be crafts 
and open den meetings for parents and children, and the Troop 
will exhibit some of its activities and skills. The Cub Scouts are open 
to boys in Kindergarten through 5th grade, and the Troop is open 
to boys in 6th through 12th grades. For more information, please 
contact Cubmaster Ari Farkas, 646-283-4843, arifarkas@me.com, or 
Scoutmaster Daniel Chazin, 201-835-5338, dchazin@aol.com.

This Sunday, September 10, at 8:00 p.m., at the Liberman home, 565 
South Forest Drive, Rabbi Yissocher Frand will offer an Elul Zman 
Shiur in support of the Just One Life organization.

This Monday, September 11, at 8:00 p.m., at the Ennis home, 
400 Winthrop Road, the Maayanot Book Club will discuss 
The Sympathizer by Viet Thanh Nguyen.  The facilitator will be 
Shalvi Isseroff, Ma’ayanot English teacher and Co-Director of 
Interdisciplinary Studies. For more information, contact Pam Ennis, 
Director of Development, ennisp@maayanot.org, 201-833-4307,  
ext. 265.

This Wednesday, September 13, at 8:00 p.m., at Congregation Keter 
Torah, Gedaliah Borvick and Eliezer Goldberg of My Israel Home will 
discuss “Ripped From The Headlines: A Review of Recent Israel News 
and Its Impact on the Real Estate Market” and offer a presentation 
on the Ramat Baka project in Jerusalem. For more information, 
contact gborvick@gmail.com.

This Thursday, September 14, at 11:00 a.m., at Maayanot, 1650 
Palisade Avenue, Director of Guidance Dr. Rayzel Yaish will offer the 
first of a two-part series on teshuva. The second session will be held 
on Thursday, September 28.  Both men and women are welcome.

BETH AARON YOUTH and JUNIOR HIGH

Learn Mishnayot and make a siyum! Join the new 4th and 5th grade 
Boys Mishnah Group or the new 4th and 5th grade Girls Mishnah 
Group, both led by Rabbi Rothwachs, and both meeting Shabbat 
afternoon 30 minutes before Mincha. The Girls Group will meet on 
September 16, October 14, October 28, November 11, November 
25, December 9, December 23, and January 6.  Both groups will be 
learning Masechet Megillah; the learning will take place upstairs in 
the Book Room. The inaugural session of the Boys Mishnah Group, 
this Shabbat, September 9, is sponsored by the Sheffey family, in 
honor of Noam’s birthday.

Groups for Nursery-2nd grade begin Shabbat mornings at 9:30 a.m. 
and continue until the end of the davening in the Main Minyan.

Davening for 3rd-5th graders (Jr. Congregation) begins at 9:30 a.m. 
At 10:10 a.m., all 3rd-5th graders are invited for parsha, Kiddush, 
and games until the end of davening in the Main Minyan.

Yamim Noraim Youth Information
We would like to inform you about the babysitting schedule for the 
Yamim Noraim. We are once again delighted to have Detective Frank 
and Ruth Ferrara oversee the babysitting. As always, there will be 
babysitting available (for children in Nursery to 5th Grade) from 9:00 
a.m. until the end of shul each afternoon, as well as during Kol Nidre 
and Ne’ilah. Additionally, there will be a room set aside for children 
under the age of 3. Parents MUST remain with their children in this 
room. Snacks and drinks will be provided throughout the day. If you 
feel that you want to send your child with additional snacks, please 
remember to send nut-free snacks only.
 
For the sixth year in a row, the Men’s Club and Youth Department 
will be providing a light lunch for young children on Yom Kippur 
afternoon, thus permitting parents to remain in shul. Volunteers 
are needed to set up and clean up lunch, as well as sponsors at $36 
each. Sponsor the lunch at www.bethaaron.org/event/yom-kippur-
childrens-lunch.html To volunteer, please contact Moishe B. Singer, 
moishe@gmail.com.
 
Once again, we ask that your children not bring balls to shul, as that 
does not set the proper tone for these holy days. We encourage 
them to come with books, cards and games from home that they 
would enjoy playing with during shul. 
 
As always, we remind you that loitering outside of the building or 
in the halls by children will not be allowed. We ask you to clearly 
communicate to your children that they are expected to be in 
shul with you or in a group. We appreciate your cooperation and 
participation.

BETH AARON SUKKAH HOPS 5778
Click HERE to sign up to be a host at one of our Sukkah Hops: 
• The Family Sukkah Hop, for Nursery to 2nd graders and their  
   families will be held on the first day of Sukkot, Thursday, October 5. 
• The 3rd-5th Grade Sukkah Hop will take place on Shabbat Chol 
   ha-Mo’ed Sukkot, October 7. 

For more information about youth programs, please contact Beth 
Aaron Youth Directors Erica and Jason David, 732-618-9473,  
youth@bethaaron.org. 

Those interested in taking part in “Banim Mitpalelim,” enabling 
broader participation of boys between the ages of 7-12 in leading 
the conclusion of davening on Shabbat mornings, may sign up using 

NCSY

All high school teens are invited to Teaneck NCSY’s Kickoff BBQ this 
Sunday, September 10, from 5:30 to 7:30 p.m., at the Lebovitz home, 
441 West Englewood Avenue. There is no cost for this event. Come 
for great food, great music, great friends, and great advisors!

All high school teens are welcome to join Teaneck NCSY for Latte and 
Learn this Thursday, September 14, from 7:00 to 8:30 p.m., at Lazy 
Bean Café, 1404 Queen Anne Road. Come grab a drink, chill and 
learn together with friends and awesome advisors in a relaxed 
environment. See you there!

All high school teens are invited to join Teaneck NCSY for our Kickoff 
Oneg next Friday, September 15, from 9:30 to 11:00 p.m., at the 
Lebovitz home, 441 West Englewood Avenue. Come hang out with 
friends, shmooze with awesome advisors, and enhance your Shabbat 
experience!

For more information about Teaneck NCSY, please contact Rabbi 
Reuven Lebovitz, ncsy@bethaaron.org.
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Lawrence L. Shafier, CLU®, ChFC® 
Insurance  Employee Benefit Funding 

 Estate Conservation Strategies

1270 Avenue of the Americas #1000
New York, NY 10020
Tel.: 212-817-3878
Fax: 212-489-2367

lawrence.shafier@prudential.com

 0289810-00001-00
(advertisement)

LAMDEINU: Study in depth. Be inspired. 
Early Fall 2017 Semester

For class details or to register, go to lamdeinu.org. 
Rachel Friedman, Dean      

Lamdeinu at Congregation Beth Aaron
(advertisement)

Parshanut HaMikra:
Bereishit

Tehillim of Yamim Noraim
Talmud: Masechet Kiddushin

Re-Imagining Teshuva

Torah Readings of 
Rosh Hashanah

The Enigmatic Book of Yonah
Asking for Forgiveness
Rambam on Teshuva 

CONGREGATION BETH AARON
950 Queen Anne Road     Teaneck, NJ 07666

Phone: 201-836-6210
www.bethaaron.org            office@bethaaron.org

Laurence Rothwachs, Rabbi                                                         Isaac Hagler, President 

COMMUNITY LEARNING OPPORTUNITIES  

On Tuesdays, at 8:30 p.m., at Congregation Bnai Yeshurun, 641
West Englewood Avenue, Rav Meir Goldwicht offers a Parshat
ha-Shavua shiur in Hebrew.

Congregation Keter Torah, 600 Roemer Avenue, presents Torah in 
the AM on Tuesdays and Thursdays: 9:05 a.m. -- Chavura studying 
personalities in Sefer Shemot; 9:45 a.m. -- Gemara Berakhot, with 
Rabbi Menachem Meier; Thursdays: 10:45 a.m. -- Rambam Mishneh 
Torah, with Rabbi Menachem Meier. Rabbi Baum’s Tuesday class will 
start after the chagim.     

have you read the september kol beth aaron?
In this month’s issue of the Kol Beth Aaron you can learn:
• Where Mark Staum first met Rabbi Rothwachs. 
• What Richard Feldman did to focus on learning Tractate Beitza.
• Whether one is required to understand what one learns. 
• What the options are if one made a bracha on food, then 
   realized that it was a fast day.
• Which courses of action one should take to increase safety and 
   situational awareness.
• Whether one is allowed to “learn” during davening. 
To learn more about these topics, you can read the KBA at
www.bethaaron.org/kba. Copies of the KBA also are available in
the shul lobby.

ADVERTISING ON THE MONITOR IN THE SHUL LOBBY
We are pleased to announce a new opportunity for our members 
and the community-at-large to advertise their businesses on the 
monitor located in the shul’s lobby. Currently used for shul-related 
events and community news, the monitor will provide “airtime” 
for advertisements that will be shown on a loop throughout the 
day, together with our shul’s current happenings.

With the multitude of daily minyanim, weekly shiurim such as Daf 
ha-Shavua and Daf Yomi, and other programming from Lamdeinu 
and the shul, more than 400 members and guests travel through 
our lobby on a daily basis. What better way to have your business 
or product showcased daily to so many people?

We are initially introducing this opportunity to our members. In 
the coming weeks, we will offer it to the entire community.  

For more information, our competitive introductory pricing, and 
instructions for taking advantage of this offer, please go to  
www.bethaaron.org//lobbyadvertising. Other questions can be 
directed to our shul office, office@bethaaron.org, or Josh Klavan, 
jklavan@gmail.com.

This Thursday, September 14, from 5:30 to 9:30 p.m., at Ben Porat 
Yosef, 243 Frisch Court, Paramus, there will be a shopping night 
with children’s clothing, hats, jewelry, honey, tablecloths, and home 
goods.  A kosher shakshuka truck also will be there.

On Sunday, September 17, at 11:00 a.m., at Votee Park, the NJ 
Friendship Circle will hold a fundraising walk. Registration will 
begin at 10:00 a.m.  For more information, please go to www.
njfriendshipwalk.com.

On Sunday, September 17, at 7:30 p.m., at the Young Israel of 
Teaneck, 868 Perry Lane, Slovie Jungreis-Wolfe will speak on 
“Raising a Child with Soul.”

On Sunday, September 17, from 5:00 to 9:00 p.m., at Congregation 
Rinat Yisrael, 389 West Englewood Avenue, Nerot will hold a pre-
Yom Tov boutique with hats, socks, tablecloths, gifts for babies and 
children, jewelry, fascinators and more.

The Teaneck Mikvah will be open for men’s use on Erev Rosh 
Hashanah and Erev Yom Kippur.  Men will have access to 12 
preparation rooms, two express changing areas, and three mikvaot. 
One of the three mikvaot will close at 1:00 p.m. on Erev Rosh 
Hashanah in order to prepare it for immediate post-Rosh Hashanah 
use.  The cost is $25 per person and $54 per family.  Please shower 
at home and bring your own towels. Please enter through the main 
entrance of the Mikvah. Mikvah hours are as follows:
• Erev Rosh Hashanah, Wednesday, September 20, from 5:30 a.m. to 
3:00 p.m.
• Erev Yom Kippur, Friday, September 29, from 4:30 a.m. to 3:00 p.m. 
Contact the Mikvah at 201-837-8220, teaneckmikvah@gmail.com  
with any questions.
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